
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
Mar 7, 2005-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Paula Bradley  
 
Board discussed possible road repairs. 
 
Parking lot at 55-58 Lex and 10-11 Lex will be extended for additional parking. 
Quote will be requested from Hayes Trucking. 
 
Fire Dept. will be conducting a drill test on the water tank in the near future. 
 
Gutter problems will be given to McKay Roofing. 
 
5-8 Concord has water damage between siding. Digital photos were submitted. 
 
Street lights are out on VG and Meetinghouse. 
 
52 Lex has requested to extend the deck in he near future. A contractor andplan will be 
submitted. 
 
Outside storage of PRVA files has been discontinued. The new shed will house all 
outside PRVA  files, materials, tools, etc. 
 
Update on EnergyWise program- forms are being sent to all unit owners to be filled out 
and returned in postage paid envelopes. 
 
Landscaper will sweep the streets during the spring cleanup. 
 
Yards of dirt will be brought in for the landscaping above the water tank and to repair the 
tree removal damage at 8 Concord Rd. 
 
Minutes approved 3-0. 
 
Next meeting Monday April 4   6pm 3 Lex 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


